
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 8/4/2017 8:45:52 AM
Subject: Derelict vessel - English Bay

Good morning Mayor and Councillors,

I am writing to advise on an operation that the Coast Guard has under way in relation to an derelict vessel that is 
moored offshore from Hadden Park in Kitsilano. Transport Canada has seized the vessel and has identified a 
material quantity of petroleum products on board. Coast Guard is currently evaluating options to remove the oil 
and, as of this morning, has deployed boom around the vessel as a precautionary measure.

While no oil has been spilled into the water, the activity around the vessel is apparent from shore and may give rise 
to questions or concerns. We will work with Coast Guard to address any inquiries.

If you require any additional information at this point, please let me know.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7666 | paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended 
for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, 
you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this 
information, is strictly prohibited.
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